
Jakarta, March 18th 2025 

 

 

Tender Evaluation Result for 

Developing A Strategic Communications Plan for Green Energy Transition in 

Indonesia 

 

 

 

 
To all bid participants 

and all others that may have concerns, 

We thank all the institutions which have submitted their proposals in response to IESR’s Request for 
Proposal (RFP) - Communication Consultant for Developing A Strategic Communications Plan for Green 
Energy Transition in Indonesia. As of March 7th, 2025, we received proposals from 4 (four) different 
institutions. 

We want to notify you that the evaluation process has proceeded in accordance with the procedure and 
update schedule which was informed to all participants. Having been evaluated by our team, we hereby 
announced that O2 Consulting provided the best qualifications that fulfil our needs and hence won the 
bid. 

This announcement is made as part of IESR’s commitment to promoting transparency and accountability 
in the bidding process. 
 

 

 

 
With best regards, 
 

 

 
Erina Mursanti 
Project Manager Green Energy Transition Indonesia 
Institute for Essential Services Reform (IESR) 
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